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2024 is a year for big events: Leap Year, elections, and of course, 
the Summer Olympics! Starting at the end of July, the games 
will include events such as breakdancing and will conclude Aug 11th. 

Newsworthy News 
Chicken Salad Chick, a one-of-a-kind chicken salad restaurant, will 
hold its grand opening in Idylwood Plaza on Aug 7th. 
 
Greg Duncan, of Dunn Loring, will be competing in the 2024 Paris 
Olympics in the Men’s Synchronized 3m Dive on Aug 2nd at 5am. 
There are also other local Olympians from Arlington and McLean 
representing Team USA this year! 
 
Virginia’s 3-day tax holiday for school supplies, clothing, and some 
preparedness products is back Aug 2nd-4th weekend! 
 
The third Chillin’ on Church of the summer will be held on the Vienna 
Town Green on Aug 16th 6:30-9:30pm. 
 
The Patrick Henry Library will undergo renovations in 2025. During that 
time, a temporary branch will open in the Cedar Park Shopping Center. 
 
Don’t swap out your wardrobe yet! Above-average temperatures will 
continue in August and into early Fall as well, even through October. 
 

Around the World 
 
On Aug 17th, Nusantara will officially become the new capital of 
Indonesia, replacing Jakarta. 
 
That’s a wrap for soccer! Argentina beat Colombia for the Copa 
America and Spain defeated England in the Euro Cup. 
 

If you have an announcement you’d like to feature in next 
month’s newsletter or any questions about the publication, 
please contact westbriarplazanews@gmail.com.  

 

Mosaic District  
Mubadala Citi Open watch parties 

will be held on the big screen Aug 2 
12:30pm and Aug 3-4 at 2pm. 

Join the Fire & Police for a special 
National Night Out – this free event 

will have live music and food, from 6-
8pm on Aug 6th. 

Sadly, Kreole has closed its doors. 

Olympics watch parties will be held 
on the Strawberry Park big screen: 

Women’s Gymnastics – Aug 5th 8:20am 
Men’s Basketball – Aug 10th 3:30pm 

Women’s Basketball – Aug 11th 9:30am 

Westbriar Plaza 

Join the HOA! Come join the board 
once a month to discuss happenings 
in the neighborhood and help make a 

difference in the community. Email 
james@burkecmg.com if interested. 

Please keep pets leashed at all 
times. If they are aggressive, walk 

them down the stairwells. 
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